MINUTES
ROSE HILL CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING
12:00 pm, Thursday, November 15, 2018

CALL TO ORDER:
The Executive Board meeting was called to order by Presiding President Jason Jones and held at The Community Room on Thursday, November 15, 2018 at 12:04 pm.  Other members present were:  Kathy Gomez, Teresa Hammond, Jason Steadman for Lavina Finders, Paige Decker for Mia Lee and Christine Wendt

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:
Minutes from the September 20, 2018 Executive Board meeting were presented. Kathy Gomez moved to approve, Christine Wendt seconded. 
TREASURER’S REPORT:
Aubry was not present.
MARKETING REPORT:
Paige gave the marketing report. We have 476 Facebook likes and 478 followers. We also have 68 Twitter followers. Most visited websites were 1. Louie’s, 2. Happy House. 3. Chamber events. Our sponsors are American Bank. Lee Media Butler County College. Gerald Amato Agency is the next business of the month. Mention was made for Paige to move The Health Connection to the Health & Beauty category. As well as moving Butler Htg. & Air to the Contractors category.
RECRUITMENT REPORT:
We have currently 58 paid members. 
New members: Rose Hill Friends Church
NEW BUSINESS:
	A donation of Chamber bucks of $300.00 to Hometown Christmas was discussed- Kathy moved and Teressa 2nd.
Nominating committee for Executive board to be put forth for nomination at Jan meeting.	
Holiday Store Front Display- A contest for a business competition of store front holiday display was discussed with a monetary prize and a traveling trophy to the winner. 
Floats are needed for lighted parade.
The next General meeting is January 17th at noon in the community room. The next Executive Chamber meeting is Thursday, December20th. Coffee with friends should be asked to cater Jan. general meeting.
The city manager should be asked to come to the Dec. Executive board meeting.
Christine Wendt asked for approval for a $20 signature ad for Thanksgiving and $50 Christmas Ad. Kathy so moved and Teressa 2nd and approved unanimously. 
OLD BUSINESS:   
                Illuminate Rose Hill-Christmas banners will be here in time to put up and sell for Christmas. 
The gridiron club gave us the approval to use their flag poles, we will have to replace any that are damaged.
Dec. 3 is the pancake feed for fundraising.
Email approval to donate 1 flag to Hometown Christmas for display and to auction off.
ADJOURNMENT:
Jason made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Chris seconded.  Meeting adjourned at 12:29 pm.
Respectfully Submitted:
Teressa Hammond, Secretary
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